
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94102-3238

February 27,2014

Attention: Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Southern California Edison, San Diego Gas and 
Electric Company, California EPS program stakeholders. ‘

Subject; Request for KPS Procurement Progress Reports and Project Development Status 
Reports on April 1,2014

In Decision (D.)12-06-038, the Commission established that annual KPS compliance reports 
must be submitted on August 1st of each year and that the Director of Energy Division is 
authorized to require retail sellers to submit supplemental reports or progress reports in addition 
to the annual compliance report.

Accordingly, Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Southern California Edison, San Diego Gas and 
Electric Company must submit an RPS Procurement Progress Report and Project Development 
Status Report on April 1,2014. Administrative rules concerning how the RPS Procurement 
Progress Report should be submitted remain unchanged from prior procedures and are specified 
in the reporting spreadsheet. Templates for the April 2014 RPS Procurement Progress Report and 
Project Development Status Reports are available on the Commission’s RPS website: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/enertv/RenewabIes/compliance.htm

This request only pertains to Pacific Gas and Electric Company, Southern California Edison. San
Diego Gas and Electric Company.

Any questions related to this letter or the April 2014 RPS Procurement Progress Report 
spreadsheet should be directed to Robert Blackley, 415-703-3072/robertblackney@cpuc.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Edward F. Randolph 
Energy Division, Director
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